MINUTES
BUDGET WORKSHOP
BOARD OF SELECTMEN
LISBON TOWN HALL
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 12, 2011
9:00 A.M.

The Board of Selectmen held a workshop to work on the proposed Fiscal Year 2011/2012 General Government budget on Saturday, February 12, 2011, at 9:00 a.m. in the Town Hall.

PRESENT: Thomas W. Sparkman, Robert T. Grant, Raymond J. Stearns

The workshop concluded at 10:40 a.m.

APPROVED:

Thomas W. Sparkman, First Selectman

RECEIVED FOR RECORD AT LISBON.

CT ON 2 194 20 (1 AT 10710 Am)

ATTEST. BETSY M. BARRETT, TOWN CLERK